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Hi Everyone, 
 
Here we are in December!  Merry Christmas! 
 
November was a busy month for some of us therefore no event was planned. 
 
December 15 brings the Chili Cook off at Casa Roesch in Key Largo.  I have 3 Chilis in the competition.  Also 
Rice and corn bread are coming.  We will need appetizers and desserts.  I will provide the condiments for the 
Chili and the club will provide water.  BYOB.  Starting at 1 pm to 5 pm.  Music by DJ Larry.  Sign up sheet will 
be at the Dec 3 Meeting. 
 
The Annual Change of Watch will be January19 at the Capri.  Flyer will be sent out later this week. 
 
It was voted at the November meeting to change the Dues to 50.00 per couple and single.  They are due now.  
Please bring checks to the next meeting or mail the Buz Strandhagen by December 31, 2018.  If you have any 
changes for the roster please contact Sandy Zinn. 
 
This will be my next to last newsletter as Commodore! Thank you to everyone for all your support in these last 
3 years.  May this support continue for the new Commodore, Bill Zinn. 
 
See you all next Monday! 
 
Smooth Waters, 
 
Sharon Roesch 
Commodore 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        
BEGINNING BALANCE October 1, 2018    $3,036.67   
        
INCOME:         
        
 50/50   25.00    
        

 
Burell 
Reimbursement      

 Deering Event  34.34    
        
 Total   59.34    
        
        
EXPENSES:         
    0.00    
    .    
        
        
 Total   $0.00     
        
        
ENDING BALANCE October 31, 2018    $3,096.01   
        
        
        
        
SUBMITTED BY        
        
Claudia Casanave         
Treasurer        
        
        
 
November Meeting Minutes: 
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Sharon at 7:00 p.m.  First order of business to accept the minutes from last 
month's meeting as appeared in the newsletter. 
 
 
Treasurer's report presented by Claudia shows a beginning balance or $3036.67 and ending balance of 
$3096.01.  Full report elsewhere in newsletter. 
 
 
Sharon gave thanks to John Adams raft-up on Columbus Day. 
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October fest:  Big THANKS to Patrick and Annie for the party at their home.  We had a great time, ate too 
much as usual and drank lots of beer.  It was great visiting with everyone and even greater to see Ted and Dee. 
 
 
November.... nothing planned for the month. 
 
 
December:  Chili cook-off at Larry and Sharon's home.  Saturday, Dec. 15th.About 1:00 p.m.  Three people are 
bringing chili.... dessert from many. 
 
 
New business:  Presented by Bill Zinn, next year's commodore.  Dues for next year will be $50.00 per 
membership, which covers spouse, children under 21 living at home or parents living with couple.  Single 
members can bring someone with them to all functions for free. 
 
 
Change of watch will be at the Capri on January 19th.  The cost is $39.00 per person but members will pay 
$15.00.  Menu will be much the same as last year...chicken or filet...cash bar but club will pay $100.00 for 
bartender and also for server. 
 
 
Mention was made that if you boat in Everglades National Park they are working on you having to take a class. 
 
 
50/50 of $20.00 won by Larry.  Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Claire Strandhagen, secretary 
 
Editor’s Note: 
 
 Dee, Ted, Sharon, and myself just got back from a two week cruise in the Southern Caribbean. It was great to 
see Ted and Dee out having fun. Ted had a ball with his motorized scooter, tooling around the ship. We all ate, 
and drank too much, but the food and entertainment was hard to resist. We got to see the sights of Havana, 
which were surprisingly clean and friendly where we went on our tour. The old cars from the late fifties were 
something to see. We went on a couple of Submarine rides, which were amazing. A few catamaran sails was 
fun and many sights in several rain forests in St Lucia and Barbados. 
 
Sharon and I look forward to seeing everyone at the Chili Cook off at our casa on December 15 at 1 PM 
 
 
Larry Roesch, Editor 
 
 
 
 


